
 
 
From: E&D Solis <eanddsolis97@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, February 12, 2021 1:05 PM 
To: Planning Dev Help <devhelp@cabq.gov> 
Subject: Zoning Amendment for IDO Sub 14-16-6-4 
 
To whom it may concern.  
 
Regarding the Proposed Project at sec of 90th street and San Ygnacio, zoning change and the 
development of residential townhomes, we are strongly against this change. Our home of 25 years 
shares a wall with the listed lot, the building of townhomes, we feel, would not be conducive for this 
area. We also feel it would bring unwanted noise, people, activity and crime to a peaceful 
neighborhood. Not to mention that the proposed townhomes would hover over the single family homes 
on either side, there are no other structures of this nature within the area, by allowing this it would 
open up additional builders to "squish" these developments and people into the area. We plead with 
you to consider the homeowners that have been long standing in the area and do not allow the change 
of zoning in this area. We appreciate your time and consideration in this matter. 
 
Thank you, 
Edward and Darlene Solis 
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